

MINUTES OF THE DECEMBER 6, 2016 PROBATION COMMITTEE MEETING

Tuesday, December 6, 2016

Mr. Moné called the Probation Committee Meeting to order. 3:20 p.m.

> Present were Michael A. Moné, RPh, President; Megan E. Marchal, RPh, Board Member; Nicole Dehner, Chief Legal Counsel; and David Ingram, Associate Legal Counsel; Steven Kochheiser, Assistant Attorney General; and Rachael Collins, Legal Assistant.

Also present was Jarrod Grossman, RPh, Executive Director of PRO.

The face-to-face questionnaire presented to the committee was approved.

The probation quarterly reporting form submitted to the committee was approved and will be available on the Board's website.

The committee approved the process for reported relapses of current probationers and suspended pharmacists.

The committee reviewed documents related to the upcoming face-to-face probation appearances.

The committee reviewed draft changes to the impaired pharmacist rules in Chapter 4729-6 of the Administrative Code and talked briefly about some potential process changes. The committee requested additional time for review and comment. Additional discussion on proposed language and any edits will occur at the next meeting.

The business of the meeting thus finished, and the meeting was adjourned. 4:22 p.m.